The shareholder’s meeting is postponed due to the COVID-19 virus epidemic
The board of the housing association has decided to postpone the shareholder’s meeting due to the current COVID-19 corona virus epidemic.
The Finnish Parliament has sanctioned a temporary law that allowes the General Meeting for Shareholders to be postponed from Spring 2020 till the end of September 2020. The shareholders will receive a new invitation after the board has decided a new date.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The law allows remote access meetings, so the shareholder’s meeting is possible to be held via remote access.
The board of the housing association will consider whether to postpone the meeting or use remote access tools to hold the meeting as planned. If there are any urgent matters that require decisions as soon as possible, the meeting will be held via remote access. 
It is possible to use different types of accesses, such as Skype, Teams, email or phone. It’s also possible to use the power of attorney to authorize another person to conduct a peculiar action on your behalf. It means you give some other person a mandate to represent you in the meeting. The person can be your relative or your neighbor for example. The person with an authorization can also utilize remote access when participating.
If the board decides to hold the meeting via remote access, the invitation will give more information about how to participate.
Contact information
[bookmark: _Hlk37926356]More information about the corona epidemic
Please follow official guidelines and instructions regarding the COVID-19 virus.
The Finnish institute for health and welfare has an English web page that is up to date: https://thl.fi/en/web/infectious-diseases/what-s-new/coronavirus-covid-19-latest-updates 
The Government's joint telephone helpline: 0295 535 535.
For health issues, please contact your local health center.
In serious, life-threatening situations when you need an ambulance, call 112.

